From: SM-Defra-Plan Cons Area Team (Sussex and Kent) (NE)

To: PL Planning Applications

Subject: FAO: Chris Bartlett - Planning Application WSCC/028/21 - Rock Common Quarry, The Hollow, Washington,

Pulborough, RH20 3DA

Date: 23 December 2022 15:50:57

EXTERNAL

Dear Mr Bartlett,

Due to ongoing workload pressures and the upcoming Christmas period, Natural England require an extension of the deadline to provide our advice on this case. The current deadline was the 01/01/2023, and we would kindly request an extension until the 15/01/2023. We will endeavour to provide our final comments before this deadline.

If we do not hear back from you, we shall assume that this is acceptable.

Kind regards,

Luke Hasler

Lead Adviser – Sustainable Development Sussex & Kent Area Team Natural England, International House, Ashford, TN23 1HU

From: planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 December 2022 10:56

To:

Subject: Planning Application WSCC/028/21 - Rock Common Quarry, The Hollow, Washington, Pulborough, RH20 3DA

Please find attached a letter regarding the above planning application (Further Information).

If you have any queries, please email <u>planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk</u> or call 01243 642118.

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it

to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra) This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within Defra systems we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Defra's computer systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.